

1st Grade News from Miss Garrett and Mrs. Jacquez

August 6, 2020

Dear Families,

Welcome to 1st Grade!

We are so excited to have you in our class this year! We are going to start school from home this year because we need to stay home for everyone's safety and health.

To participate in class, you will need to use your school laptop. We need to know if you have access to internet service or not. We will do everything we can to make sure we are connected with you.

To get started, we are asking that you contact us so we can decide what the best way is to work with you.

Please call, text or e-mail us!

Miss Garrett

e-mail: hgarrett@cuba.k12.nm.us Call: (575)289-3211 ext. 419 Or text: (505)274-1571

Mrs. Jacquez

E-mail: ijacquez@cuba.k12.nm.us Call or text: (505)328-2130



READING
IS
FUN!

REMEMBER
TO READ
NIGHTLY

Reminders

August 13th- First day of school September 7th- No School (Labor Day)

> Possible last day of remote learning. We will let you know if this changes.





Have
A
Great Weekend